Dear Year 4,

How has your first week been back home learning? We hope you have managed to get
back into a learning routine.

We notice that you haven’t been sufficiently active on Mathletics or Readiwriter. These
are compulsory and you are expected to complete these activities. Please login to see
what You need to catch up on. If you have mislaid any login details please email us and
we will send them to you.

We would love to know how you are so please continue to email us. We would like you
to upload a piece/some pieces of your recent work onto a display board in Purple Mash.
If you log into Purple Mash look at the bar at the top of the screen; you should see a
button called Sharing. When you open this you have two options: Display Boards and
Shared Blogs. In the Display Boards you will find a board called 4B or 4S. We would like
you to share pictures of your learning and we will then approve it and add a comment.

Remember take a picture of the work, not yourself. You won’t be able to see it until we
Bave approved it; we will try our best to approve them as soon as we see it but please
e patient..

Keep working hard and keep reading !!
Be KIND!

Mrs Simpson and Mrs Bench xx

Last week’s riddle

What has eighty-eight keys but can't open a single door? A piano

What tastes better than it smells?
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be kind to



